
 

Product Discontinuation 
June 25th, 2019 

 
CUI regrets to announce plans to obsolete the below DC-DC converters 

effective immediately. We will not be able to accept last time buy 
(LTB) orders for these units.  

 

Obsolete Part Number Recommended Alternatives 

V7801-1000-SMT V78E01-1000-SMT-TR 

V7801A-1000-SMT V78E01-1000-SMT-TR 

V7815-500-SMT V78E15-500-SMT-TR 

V78X2-500 V78E01-500-SMT-TR 

VIBLSD1-S15-S12-SIP none 

VIBLSD1-S15-S15-SIP none 

VIBLSD1-S15-S24-SIP none 

VIBLSD1-S15-S5-SIP none 

VIBLSD1-S15-S9-SIP none 

VIBLSD1-S24-S12-DIP PDS1-S24-S12-D 

VIBLSD1-S24-S15-DIP PDS1-S24-S15-D 

VIBLSD1-S24-S9-DIP PDS1-S24-S9-D 

VIBLSD1-S5-S15-DIP PDS1-S5-S15-D 

VIBLSD1-S5-S9-DIP PDS1-S5-S9-D 

VIBLSD1-S5-S9-SIP none 

VIFSD1-S12-S15-SIP PDM1-S12-S15-S 

VIFSD1-S5-S15-SIP PDM1-S5-S15-S 

VIFSD1-S5-S9-SIP PDM1-S5-S9-S 

 
 

Purchase orders for these products will be considered non-cancelable, 
non-returnable (NCNR).  Products purchased during this end-of-life 

transition period will be fully covered by CUI’s standard product 
warranty.   Failure analysis will be limited to verification of failure and 

remedies will be limited to credit of the product purchase price.   
 

If you have any questions concerning the discontinuation notice, 

please contact your local CUI Representative. 

 


